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CARLOS CLERK REPORT JULY 2024 

 

1) Meters read 7/3/24. Wayne did the Readings. Water bills were done and sent Saturday 

July 6th.  Late Fees this month were $314.71.   

 

2) We have not received the second bill from Rose City Sign for the repair of the second 

stadium light. I did hear from them that the Scoreboard repair or replacement will be 

covered under warranty. 

 

3) Well, the old printer finally gave its last.   LUCKILY, I was able to connect with John 

Tate, the sales rep for Innovative Office Solutions. We have been a customer of theirs 

well into John’s time. He brought over his printer and hooked it up for me this morning. 

My Hero!!!  Then he has a couple of quotes for ordering a new one. He said the one for 

$859 would be “beefy-er” and would last us longer. Actually the listed MSRP on it is 

$1,949.99. He said he would get us a good price on toner. 

4) We have the State Primary coming up August 13th. The filing dates for Carlos City 

positions are: July 30 through 5pm on August 13th. I have candidate filing packets 

available. I am offering to post a paragraph or page from any who will be running as a 

way to introduce yourself and tell why you would like to participate in City government. 

Kinda of a “Meet the Candidates” thing. 

 


